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The Permanent Representative of the Republic of Fiji to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has
the honour to refer to the Note Verbales dated 12 August 2009 and 18 July 2012
by the Government of the Republic of Vanuatu in response to the partial
submissions presented by the Government of the Republic of Fiji dated 20 April
2009 and 30 April 2012, respectively.

The Government of the Republic of Fiji has the further honour to notify the
Secretary-General that it will provide a comprehensive response at a future
time.

The Permanent Representative of Fiji to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the
assurances of its highest consideration.

4 April 2015

The Secretary-General
United Nations Headquarters
New York




